
Weekly Newsletter - 10/03/23
Dear Parents and Carers,
The icy weather conditions this past week is a 
stark reminder of the many battles we are 
currently facing with weather patterns across the 
globe. Our children have been thinking about 
this and exploring the importance of Fairtrade 
and how this manages the way we think about 
how our food is produced. We would love you to 
continue this conversation with your child at 
home.
Today we launched our very exciting Science 
week with a visit from Safari Pete. The children 
were delighted to see and handle a range of 
reptiles and small mammals. 

On Wednesday 8th, we also marked 
International Women's Day! We are grateful for 
all the strong women in our community, many of 
whom are reading this newsletter right now.
Unfortunately, next week is set to be a disrupted 
week and the school will be closed due to 
Industrial Action by NEU members on 
Wednesday 15th March. Please send your 
children to school on all other days of the week.

We have included a flyer about our Portrait 
Competition in this newsletter as well as some 
employment opportunities to work for Olive 
Dining. Please scroll down to see all pages.

Have a wonderful weekend.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Nursery
AM - 84.6%
PM - 79.8%

Reception
RA -85.4%

RSM -83.6%
RB -93.5%

Year 1
1R - 91.4%
1T -86.4%
1B -91.8%

Year 2
2P -88.9%
2S - 86.5%
2U - 90.5%
2V -84.5%

Year 3
3GR - 94.1%
3R -95.2%
3L - 94.1%

Year 4
4R - 90.7%
4HS - 93%
4L - 94.7%

Year 5
5R -95.6%

5PN -96.5%
5T - 97.1%

Year 6
6H - 95.5%
6V -86.7%
6R -98.3%
6S -91.4%

Whole school attendance -91.3%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

Did you know some foods 
such as cocoa, bananas 

and coffee are affected by 
climate change? Buy foods 

that are fairtrade and 
support the workers that 

produce or food and build a 
more sustainable, greener 

and fairer future.

Year Five - Girls of the World
Girls in Year 5 attended an International 
Women's Day event at Eastlea Community School, 
where they had the amazing opportunity to 
participate in a self defence workshop, an 
empowering music workshop and a history 
workshop, where they investigated how women 
have shaped the world we live in today.

Sofiya- 6S

Year One Library Visit
Year 1 had fantastic time 
watching a puppet musical
 at Canning Town library.

Year Six SATs Wellbeing Workshop
Year 6 pupils attended a Wellbeing Workshop for 
how to stay calm and confident during the SATs! 
Pupils learnt that their minds and brains can be 

very powerful when it comes to staying calm, 
feeling confident and succeeding in SATs. 



Nursery

AM - 
PM - 

Reception
RA - 

PSM - 
RB - 

Year 1
1R- Wajeeh
1T- Ruben

1B - Temesgen

Year 2
2P- Gabriele

2S- Hiba
2U - Natalia
2V- Ilhan

Year 3
3GR- Hajra
3R- Vanesa
3L- Melissa

Year 4
4R- Syeda

4HS- Hamza
4L-  Naeem 

Year 5
5R- Zara

5PN- Sekeen
5T- Gehvan

Year 6
6H- Harsimran

6V- Jack
6R- Khadija

6S- Iba

Reception
RA- Nuaira

RSM- Ahmad
RB - Liyana

Year 1
1R- Melisa
1T- Ajibola
1B - Mirna

Year 2
2S- Ibtehaj
2U - Lydia
2V- Aisha

Year 3
3GR- Jasmine

3R- Shaanveer
3L- Khadija

Year 4
4R- Rayhan
4HS- Joanna
4L - Jennifer

Year 5
5R- Jabril

5PN- Shayaan
5T- Elijah

Year 6
6H- Aneesah

6V- Lexi
6R- Eldi

6S- Bianca

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have had significant
achievements and successes.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 

465 409

455 450

Da Vinvi

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!



Pupil Portrait Prize
Create a self portrait to express yourself! 

How can you represent your Identity? 
How will you create yours?

     Paint!      Draw!           Sculpt!          Collage!          Photograph!

Deadline: Identity Week! Monday  27th March



JOIN THE OLIVE FAMILY
WE ARE LOOKING FOR MANAGERS,

CHEFS, GENERAL ASSISTANTS &
KITCHEN PORTERS

APPLY HERE
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED

OR EMAIL US AT
INFO@OLIVEDINING.CO.UK

https://twitter.com/notifications
https://www.instagram.com/olivediningltd/
https://olive-dining-portal.easytgroup.com/jobs
mailto:INFO@OLIVEDINING.CO.UK

